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Comments: I would like to see bear-proof food storage boxes at the campsites. So many of the trees at the

campsites have been damaged beyond repair due to the current practices of hanging food bags. The problem

has been exasperated by fires and disease. All requiring campers to go further and further into the forest to find a

suitable hanging spot. This practice is also resulting in vegetation damage and more tree damage. Errosion from

new paths and damage at heavily used sites. As the canoe area becomes more and more popular and used, the

problem can only expected to get worse. 


